
 November 6,2023 Argyle Village Board Meeting

Those in attendance: Mayor Darren Smith, Trustees Ian Hamilton, Anthony Montello, Joy 
MacKenzie, Jesse Steinberger, Deputy Treasurer Wesley Clark, Clerk Joyann Stimpson, Sarah 
Huggins, Scott Baldwin.

Meeting called to order at 5:31 P.M.

On a motion made by Trustee MacKenzie, seconded by Trustee Hamilton, and unanimously 
carried, the minutes from the October 2, 2023 were accepted as written.

Everyone was in agreement on how smoothly the installation of the valves throughout the 
Village went.

The Village needs to have a public hearing about the engineering plans from Lamont Engineers. 
Brenden needs to come to the December meeting.

Trustee Montello asked that the Stiles Committee be more informative about their plans and 
wants a financial statement made available.

Jack Mance is coming on November 15, 2023 to talk to the members of AIA on the survey 
priorities for the sidewalks in the village.

The topic of snow removal was discussed and the Clerk was asked to contact Jordan Dennis to 
see if he would be interested in helping the village keep the sidewalks clear.

Next scheduled Board meeting is December 4, 2023.

Kevin Gorman may come to the next meeting to discuss the possibility of him being the new 
water commissioner. Scott Kitchner is looking into getting a class C license to work for the 
village.

The clerk is to call NYCOM for clarification on writing up a nuisance law.

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee Montello, and unanimously 
carried, the clerk was allowed to pay the warrants for the month of November, 2023.

On a motion made by Trustee MacKenzie, seconded by Trustee Montello, and unanimously 
carried, the meeting adjourned at 6:31 P.M.

Joyann Stimpson

Argyle Village Clerk


